
You are invited to join us 
for North Peace 

Secondary School’s

OPEN HOUSE
   Wednesday April 12th 
from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM

THE EVENING WILL BEGIN IN THE 
GYMNASIUM FOLLOWED BY TIME 
TO EXPLORE NPSS AND TO MEET 

WITH MEMBERS FROM THE 
VARIOUS DEPARTMENTS AND SEE 
WHAT OPPORTUNITIES WE HAVE 

AVAILABLE FOR YOUR CHILD.
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING 

YOU THERE!!


